
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 11th December 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We have had lots of fun in Reception this week! In our literacy we have written letters to     

Father Christmas and we posted them in our Nursery post box. We have also written our  

weekly news. In our writing den we had lots of fun writing and designing Christmas cards for 

our friends and families.   

In our maths we have been learning about 2D shapes. We learnt all about circles, triangles, 

squares, rectangles, pentagons and hexagons. We had lots of fun searching for these shapes in 

school and outside.  

This week we have been busy making lots of Christmas crafts! We made Father Christmas fac-

es from paper plates, hand print reindeers and decorated Christmas trees. Our classrooms 

look very festive!  

Today we enjoyed our last PE session with our sports coach Daniel. We have really enjoyed de-

veloping our gymnastic skills.  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so 

proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team  

 

PS: PE kits are going home to be washed and must be returned on the 

first day back to school after Christmas.  

100% Attendance 

A big well done to both the parents and children in class RM—we have won the      

attendance award. We had 100% attendance last week!  

As a reward for 100% attendance the children will have a visit from Ted Lister next 

week!  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


